
Return after break 

We hope  that you all  had a restful break. It is lovely to see 
the children back in school. 

We in school are working very hard during the ongoing Coronavirus pandemic to en-
sure that  

 Everybody is safe 

 School is able to stay open 

 Children are learning 

 For this to happen we need your help, we are continuing the staggered en-
try into school with gates opening at 8:30am and children being able to en-
ter their classrooms straight away, also the afternoon exit will be from 
2:50pm for Nursery and Reception, 3pm for Key Stage 1 and Key stage 2. 
We have staggered the time available to reduce the number of people 
coming into contact with each other. 

 Please wear face masks when dropping and picking up children from 
school.  This is particularly important if queues develop. 

Class Dojo  

The system is now up and running. This is for class stories, your child’s awards and 
any small messages that you would normally say at the door. All staff can see every 
class. If you have something more private please email your child’s class teacher. 

Parents Meetings  

These will be arranged in the coming weeks for you to have a conversation with your 
child’s class teacher. The dates and times will be shared with you. The meetings will be 
via a phone call and a designated time. 

Bonfire Menu 

On Friday 6th November we are also having a special Bonfire menu this is now on the 
website and posters are around school. 
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PTA Fancy Dress Friday 

As the PTA could not hold a Halloween Disco we have 
organized a Fancy Dress Friday for 6th November for a  
donation of £2 for the PTA this will be set up on Eduspot 
to pay. 


